
 

 

    

 

    

    

  

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The WHPS Weekly 
                                  Friday 29th April 2022 

 

 

EVENTS  THIS WEEK 

MONDAY:      Bank Holiday– School Closed 

WEDNESDAY:    Final Day to Accept Reception School Places 

     Thames Swimming PM 

THURSDAY:   Local Election Day  

    (School Closed for Nursery and Reception Children only) 

FRIDAY:   9:30-10:30 Prospective Parent School Tour 

    2:45-3:15 Golden Time 

  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

What a busy week it's been again at West Hampstead School. On top of the busy    
lesson schedule, we were also able to welcome the school Governors into              
classes  and share the children's wonderful learning. It was a fantastic day and the       
children really enjoyed sharing their experiences with all those that came to            
visit.     

On Thursday, the PSA hosted a successful movie night that was really well attended. 
The children were very excited and we would like to thank all those involved for their 
efforts to host such a lovely event.  

As you all know, this weekend is a Bank Holiday weekend and so we will be closed on 
Monday. It is also likely to be a special day for our Muslim community who will be  

celebrating EID. On behalf of the school, EID MUBARAK! We hope you enjoy the time 
with your loved ones.  

Have a great weekend and see you all on Tuesday.  

Aran Huseyin   



 

    

 

    

    

  

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Nursery have started a new story 
called The Very Hungry Caterpillar by 
Eric Carle. 

Caitlin, Iona and her family spent 
the  weekend making the most    
amazing model of the life cycle of the 
butterfly. 

Caitlin said "It took a long time to dry 
and I love the bee on the flower". 

Caitlin shared her model with Mr 
Drake and her friends in the Nursery 
and was able to tell them all about it. 

 

 

The Reception classes were so 
busy last week. They made a 

wonderful collaborative Jungle 
collage in the style of Henr 

Rousseau .  

Why not pop along  and have 
a look under the shed in the 

infant playground to see. 

Ms Shafer  



 

    

 

    

    

  

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Huge thank you to everyone who took part in 
number day last term!  

Together, we raised £281.28! 

 

WHPS hosted a wonderful event last week 
bringing together around 80 teachers from all 

five boroughs of our Maths Hub.  Teachers were 
sharing best practice and insights into maths 

learning. Miss Efford, Miss Hardcastle and Miss 
Woodfield drew in the crowds with their        

innovative and effective teaching ideas. Follow 
the hub on Twitter @MathshubLdnCNW 



 

    

 

    

    

  

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Find out our Survey results 

Thursday 12th May 18:30 - 19:30 

 

Thank you for all your recent feedback on the PSA. We had some great responses, 
for example, 61% of you said would like to see the money spent on outings or 
events for the kids.  
We will be sharing the results and discussing the suggestions raised on Thursday 
12th May 18:30 - 19:30 at the school.  

We also have a special announcement for specific year-only opportunities.  
We encourage you all to come along to discuss: 

 how to spend the money 

 how to engage with those who don’t have English as their first language 

 how to run more events eg jumble sales, cultural events 

 use of class reps 

and much more…… 

Light refreshments will be provided.  

Look forward to seeing you there.  

Summer Fair  

 

We know from our survey, that this is our most popular event, and after TWO 
YEARS WITHOUT ONE, we want to make this one EXTRA SPECIAL!!  

 

There are so many ways to get involved: 

 plan a game or craft stall 

 support with food and drinks 

 get creative with face painting 

 help with planning and promoting the fair 

 donate raffle, tombola or small prizes 

 

We’d love to hear your ideas! 

 


